
Dear Parents,

It is really hard to believe that we have reached the end of our 
school year! What a wonderful year it has been. The children 
have grown up so much. They are truly precious, and Mrs. Zarse 
and I have enjoyed every minute we have spent with them!

Our last few weeks of school will be packed with fun. We start 
our month with Summer Fun and Under the Sea, followed by 
Beach, then finish up playing and learning with our favorite 
things.

On May 18th we will enjoy some water activities as part of our 
Beach unit.  I will be sending more details by email and in your 
child’s folder.

Our last day of school is May 25th.

Once again, I want to thank you all for the privilege of teaching 
your children this year. It has been a joy to have each and every
one of them in our class!

Christy Meier


